Dr. Lisa Schreiber

July 6, 2017

A Celebration of Life service for Dr. Lisa Schreiber, associate professor at Millersville University, will be held on Monday, July 10 from 7-9 p.m. at the Charles F. Snyder facility at 441 N. George Street in Millersville.

July 5, 2017

Dear Campus Community,

It is with great sadness that I inform the University community of the death of Dr. Lisa Schreiber, an associate professor in communication & theatre at Millersville University.

We don't have information on funeral arrangements at this time, but will pass on that information once it is available.

Dr. Schreiber was a communication educator for nearly 20 years. This summer she was teaching Organizational Communication at Millersville. Over the years she taught courses on intercultural, interpersonal, gendered, organizational, and small group communication, in addition to public speaking. Before coming to Millersville she worked at Dana College and was named Professor of the Year there in 2001-2002.

In addition to her academic experience, Dr. Schreiber has been a trainer and consultant for a number of organizations such as ConAgra, Hitachi, Omaha Steaks, the State of Nebraska, Union Pacific, the American Cancer Society, the American Heart Association, the Open Door Mission, and United Way - CHAD.

Dr. Schreiber touched the lives of many of our students at Millersville. We will all miss her dearly. Our thoughts and prayers are with her two sons and the family as they go through this difficult time.

Vilas A. Prabhu, Ph.D., M.B.A. Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs